
Executive News – August 2022 - Update 

 

SETT  

 

Dave Pinnington has taken on the role of the Editor of the SETT and all articles should now be 

sent through to him for the October SETT 

 

Cataloguer 

 

Alan Shrives has taken over the role until the next AGM to replace Kelvin who has resigned 

from the post. 

 

Auctioneer & Auctions in 2023 

 

We still have a Vacancy for Club auctioneer and as there have been no volunteers to take on the 

role the 2022 floor auction has been canceled. 

 

World Jamboree  

 

Following contact with the WSJ and Korean Collectors Club they thanked us for our offer to 

support the WSJ and are happy that the Korean Club has this well managed and organized. 

 

The IBC will produce a club badge for the event and further details will be posted as they are 

available 

 

Next Generation Catalogue  

 

This is an ongoing discussion and Alan is tsking the lead to explore the various options to 

develop the Catalogue. Feedback has been received and noted from the open Exec meeting. 

 

Club Clothing  

 

We have selected an online supplier and we are hoping to have samples available for Gilwell 

reunion if possible. The supplier will take orders online and produce and ship to individual 

customer requirements 

 


